
 

Contact the Warwick School Board now!

 

 

Please join us in speaking up during the Warwick school board meeting at 7:00
p.m. on May 21 (auditorium of Warwick Middle School, 401 Maple St, Lititz),
The school board is considering policy changes that could lead to censorship
and potentially violate the rights of students and parents, and on May 21, the
Warwick School Board will vote on whether to sign a contract to consult
with the Independence Law Center, an activist law firm that promotes anti-
LGBTQ+ views and policies. The group has been responsible for dividing
multiple communities in Pennsylvania, and we do not want them interfering in
our schools! 

We need your help to stand up to censorship and pressure groups in
Warwick schools! 

We need as many community residents and parents as possible to attend and
sign up to speak. If you aren’t comfortable speaking, please show up to
support those who do. We Are Lititz is hoping to fill the seats inside, the foyer,
and outside areas with community members who oppose censorship and
hiring a divisive outside organization to make decisions for our schools. The
numbers matter! 

We also encourage community residents and parents to email school board
members and tell them to not to dissolve the Library Review Committee and to
not to sign a contract with Independence Law Center.

Individuals interested in providing public comments must provide their name,
their address, and their topic of comment to the board secretary
at boardsecretary@warwicksd.org before 4:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting.
When making a comment, individuals must state their name, the topic they will
be speaking on, and which agenda item is related to their comment. The
related agenda item is “Approval of Additional Legal Counsel.” Here is the
meeting agenda with instructions for speaking. 



 

For information and talking points specific to Warwick Schools and why
censorship and Independence Law Center are bad for our community, check
out the We Are Lititz fact sheet or contact wearelititz@gmail.com. 

Warwick SD already has two board-approved solicitors and a highly effective
Library Review Committee made up of students, teachers, librarians, and
community members —there is no reason to fast-track the hiring of an outside
firm to disrupt our successful policies and procedures. 

Please show up on May 21 to tell the school board to stand up to outside
pressure groups and to protect the rights of our students and Warwick
parents. 

Thank you, 
We Are Lititz 

https://wearelititz.com/ 

Contact Us
ALA Public Policy & Advocacy Office
1615 New Hampshire Ave NW, 1st Floor
Washington, D.C. 20009-2520
Phone: (202) 628-8410
 


